
Instructions for Completing Project St. Patrick Donations  

Each Project St. Patrick card comes with an insert card to be completed by 
the member who purchases the card. The completed insert card (complete 
with Name, Division, County and State) and pre-addressed envelope 
should be returned to the National Catholic Action Officer with a check 
made out to LAOH, Inc with Project St. Patrick in the Memo.  

Cards are purchased for a suggested minimum donation of $10, however, 
higher amounts may be donated. Each Catholic Action Officer should track 
the donations from their Divisions on the Catholic Action Donation form and 
send a copy of this completed form up the chain to Catholic Action Officers 
on the County and State levels for their records. A copy of the Catholic 

Action Donation form can also be found on the National LAOH website.  

Each State Catholic Action Officer will receive a quarterly report from the 
National Catholic Action Officer summarizing the Project St. Patrick and 
SOAR donations for their state.  

THANK YOU for supporting the Catholic Action projects of the Ladies 

Ancient Order of Hibernians. 

 

LAOH National Catholic Action 
Kathleen Diulus 
117 Summit Drive 
Sewickley PA 15143 
LAOHNationalCA@Gmail.com 
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